



City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

C-2

Date:

February 21, 2006

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair, Housing and Neighborhoods Committee

Subject:

To Name South Baseball Field At Stearns Champions Park as

"Tom Buckle Field" (06-0039) (06-0106)

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, February 14, 2006, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Housing and Neighborhoods Committee to the City Council that the communication be received and approved.

Respectfully submitted,

HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair

Prepared by: Jan Davey

Unanimous vote